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Busbridge Infant School   02/09/2022 

Reading Books 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following your feedback and the generous donations made through the PTA event ‘Bounce for Books’, we 
are delighted to have purchased further copies of the Little Wandle decodable books which your child will 
start bringing home when they begin in Years One and Two. These books will come home after your child 
has read them in their reading practice sessions in school.  
These reading practice sessions will be on Fridays and we would like the same books returned on the 
following Friday. You will still be able to access the decodable books via your online eCollins account 
however we have acknowledged your feedback around these books so please choose whichever option 
suits your preference. 
 
As you are aware, these books are expensive, and we will be showing the children how to respect them so 
that they can be returned in the same condition. We are sure that you and your child will take great care 
of these books and model the value of books. We are aware that sometimes accidents happen and if a 
reading practice book is lost or damaged while your child is responsible for it, we will ask that you cover 
the cost of the book to be replaced. The cost of this is £7.50 which can be paid for via Scopay. 
 
Kindly complete the online agreement form here by Wednesday 7th September.   
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Sollufi 
Literacy Lead  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rw25qY34TUKgmgIAGXHPUvFz7mUiboZHh6ua23B4uedUMlo5WlE3NlM5T1A1TDU5VVhQSEdWQUkxSy4u

